Subject: Save The Date-- Fall Plenary
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 at 4:15:33 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Bearden, Joshua </Bearden@losmedanos.edu>
To: Bearden, Joshua <lBearden@losmedanos.edu>

Dear Colleagues,

The Faculty Senate Coordinating Council would like to invite you to our District Plenary scheduled for

November 12 from 2:30-4:30. The Plenary will take place in the 2™ floor board room at the District
Office in Martinez.

This year's Plenary will focus on the faculty’s role in shared governance, particularly as it relates to
management hiring committees and processes as well as budgetary processes and procedures.

More information will be forthcoming, but we wanted to make sure to send a “save the date” notice so
that you can plan to attend.

Sincerely,

Joshua Bearden, LMC Academic Senate President
John Freytag, DVC Academic Senate President
Katie Krolikowski, CCC Academic Senate President



